Cavendish Junior School

Edmund Street, Newbold Moor, Chesterfield S41 8TD

Monday, 27 November 2017

Acting Headteacher Mrs Rachel Laben



Dear Parents/Guardians of Y6 children,

Telephone: 01246 450691

info@cavendish.derbyshire.sch.uk

www.cavendish.derbyshire.sch.uk

Your child has been selected to help at the Christmas Fair on Friday 8 December. She/he will be needed from 3.30 pm until approximately 4.45 pm.

If you are happy for them to help, and for them to stay behind until 4.45 pm to help clear up, please sign the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as possible.

Regards,

R. Laben	
Rachel Laben Acting Headteacher	
CAVENDISH JUNIOR SCHOOL CHRISTMAS FAIR – FRIDAY 8 December 2017	
NAME OF CHILD	
I agree to my child helping at the Christmas Fair on Friday 8 December.	
I agree to him/her making his/her own way home.	
I agree to collect him/her after the Fair at 4.45 pm.	
Signed Date	



(parent/guardian)





